
Jeff Jenkins 

Jeff Jenkins graduated with a degree in Construction Engineering 
from UNO in 2001. He worked for Kiewit Underground for 3 years 
while attending school and worked for Kiewit Building District after 
graduation. Jeff has worked since 2005 for Heimes Corp. in a Head 
Estimator/ Project Manager role.  

Jeff said, “NUCA is a great professional organization that puts its 
members first. The willingness of past leadership to explore new 
ways of moving the industry forward and compete in a business 
that is always evolving is paramount to success. I only wish to help 
move NUCA forward in a positive and inclusive way and help with 
membership with whatever I can.” 


